
November 26, 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

Proposing a Special Advisor On Rural Interests 
 

 
  

  

 

Dear Fellow Rural Caucus Members, 
 
I hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoyed the beautiful rain and clear, clean skies this 

weekend.  
 
I am writing to ask you to join the officers of the Caucus in proposing a Special Advisor on Rural 

Interests in the Governor's Office.  
 
Here is our letter to the Governor-Elect. I have posted it on Rural Caucus Facebook Page. I would 

love to have your input and advice on how best to get it in the right hands.   
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001hxrSWezr3jpmjK9PJ4DPAXI48GHpJx9tSA7XMZsZ8C4XuCcR-8MvTKhWujPjx3qIntVjArcgXJ9WmXt6WeqQIfCUZ8xouuVoEGFtjX_0Cea-YKJ3K4Gp4Noqg9staxT_NyCQXnXhfPXbjDmbQ3djEFlPku9UbVwuFRooc5zZt4o5vCHD-zGaKE2_jlefPkJxnLDvHykT-jbU9fxorZwF-8Mkl31YzIzi&c=uK5dpZxhUp0cXsoox2e9_Qiv9l3mbtHWfU4P4HuBGYTXaEMc5Sw7xg==&ch=JVl32-kGy5Xwple8cU9QdnhQ-LwmyeZ74sSBBVjKpNXoPH-FQmA7rw==


  

 

With all my very best, 
 

 

 

 

 

Joy Sterling | Rural Caucus Chair | 707 484 0013 | joy@ironhorsevineyards.com 
www.cdpruralcaucus.org 

 

 

STAY CONNECTED 
   

 

  

 

Iron Horse Vineyards | 9786 Ross Station Road, Sebastopol, CA 95471  

Sent by joy@ironhorsevineyards.com  
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